
 

 

  
 
 
6/17/2025 
 
Drew J. Cormican 
DUPAGE COUNTY PUBLIC WORKS 
7900 ROUTE 53 
Woodridge, Illinois 60517-3277 
 
 
Re: Revere Electric 
 
Dear Drew J. Cormican, 
 
 This is to confirm that Revere Electric currently is the only distributor appointed and 
authorized to sell Allen-Bradley Standard Controls, Drives, PLC/MMI, Rockwell Software 
products and all services offerings in the geographic area in which your Woodridge, IL facility is 
located.  As a matter of Company policy, full factory product and sales support is made available 
only to the local authorized distributor, and it is Rockwell Automation’s practice and policy to 
always promote and recommend the use of that distributor to customers in that geographic area.  
Rockwell Automation discourages the use of other non-authorized sources, including distributors 
who may hold an Allen-Bradley appointment in another locale. 
 
 Should you have any questions regarding the above, please do not hesitate to contact 
Revere Electric at 312-907-6236 or your local Rockwell Automation Services Solutions Sales 
Rep. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Erik Weippert 
Email: eweippe@ra.rockwell.com 
Phone: 864-518-8232 

Rockwell Automation 
LISTEN. THINK. SOLVE.  

 
 

 


